
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

UNDOCKETED 

NOTICE OF COMMISSION WORKSHOP 

TO 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS 

RE: UTILITY REVENUE DECOUPLING 

ISSUED: July 9,2008 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission will conduct 
an informational workshop on Utility Revenue Decoupling, to which all persons are invited, at 
the following time and place: 

Thursday, August 7, 2008, at 9:30 a.m. 
Room 148, Betty Easley Conference Center 
4075 Esplanade Way 
Tallahassee, Florida 

PURPOSE AND PROCEDURE 

Evaluation of Utility Revenue Decoupling- The Florida Legislature, in HB 7135, requires 
the Florida Public Service Commission to submit a report on utility revenue decoupling by 
January 1 ,  2009. The purpose of the workshop is to gather information that will assist the 
Commission's staff in the preparation of the report. Items to be addressed in the workshop 
include: (1) the methods of revenue decoupling available to electric utilities, (2) consideration of 
the benefits and costs of each method of revenue decoupling, (3) the effectiveness of revenue 
decoupling mechanisms in tandem with energy efficiency and conservation targets, (4) 
incentives as altematives to revenue decoupling, (5) Florida's history with revenue decoupling 
mechanisms, and (6) revenue decoupling in other states. The Commission's staff encourages an 
open dialog at the workshop fkom a wide range of stakeholders on utility revenue decoupling. 
Workshop participants will also be provided with an opportunity to submit post-workshop 
written comments. One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service 
Commission may attend and participate in the workshop. 

Please contact Karen Webb at (850) 413-6992, or Keino Young at (850) 413-6226, with 
any questions regarding this Commission workshop or for a copy of the agenda. 
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JURISDICTION 

This Commission is vested with jurisdiction over the subject matter by the provisions of 
Chapters 364 and 366, Florida Statutes. 

EMERGENCY CANCELLATION OF WORKSHOP 

If a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the workshop, Commission 
staff will attempt to give timely direct notice to all interested persons. Notice of cancellation of 
the workshop will also be provided on the Commission's website (http://www.psc.state.fl.us/) 
under the Hot Topics link found on the home page. Cancellation can also be confirmed by 
calling the Office of the General Counsel at (850) 413-6199. 

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATION 

Any person requiring some accommodation at this hearing because of a physical 
impairment should call the Office of Commission Clerk at (850) 413-6770, at least 48 hours 
prior to the hearing. Any person who is hearing or speech impaired should contact the Florida 
Public Service Commission by using the Florida Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-800- 
955-8771 (TDD). 

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission this day of July, 2008. 

ANN COLE 
Commission Clerk 

( S E A L )  
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